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Up and Coming HOA Meetings

Meeting Date
HOA Social - lower level of Yacht Club November 12 from 4:30 - 6 PM
HOA Volunteer Recognition Meeting - lower level of Yacht club Nov 21 from 5 - 6 PM
HOA Welcome Orientation - top floor of Yacht Club Nov 21 from 6:30 - 7:30 PM
HOA Social - lower level of Yacht Club December 10 from 4:30 - 6 PM
HOA Social - lower level of Yacht club Jan 14 from 4:30 - 6 PM

President's Message

HOA continues to provide
a lot of value for your
membership! We couldn't
do it without the many
volunteers that make HOA

the great volunteer organization it is! And we couldn’t do it without the support
of you our members!!

HOA’s goals continue to be delivering membership value by providing engaging social activities,
educating members on important issues, and serving as a conduit for your views, opinions and
concerns to be heard. HOA is Your Voice In The Village!

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161iL-2FH9AvaBPlRK9XA1ApP8w_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2Blxn1CPk3n1Oemzh2T2EpQM1AQ-2BRTS41psIP3LOGReFPkzSPMecPcQNd8fFdOEO03FF5-2BWzChDH33ZWgfhSB8HfWRwr32-2FPhEJ5w4-2FdFvoGvEnEA0iOz-2BG7fyB7oLyLes3XXKdjywD-2FzIZKN2hZagPqPfFA7jIi-2Fc5qxf33Jia6pw-3D-3D


Be Engaged: Attendance at our Socials continues to steadily grow. Your talented Social Planning &
Event Coordinators are always coming up with something new! At the October Social we got to view all
the winning photos of the Give Us Your Best Shot photo contest. It was energizing to be reminded of
just how beautiful our Village is and how many talented photographers are among us.

There are lots of holiday events and even 2020 offerings. Please pre-register on TellicoLife for the Dec
13th Christmas Tree lighting event to ensure we have enough hot chocolate and cookies. In addition to
carols performed by Tellico Village Singers, Santa’s also planning to show. Donations of canned goods
will benefit Good Samaritan. Remember if you can’t make a social you can always check out (and
register for) the different activities on www.tellicolife.org.

Be Informed: If you missed the Oct 24th POA Candidates Forum, you can read the candidates bios
on www.hoatellicovillage.com. And by the end of October, you’ll be able to view the vimeo of the
meeting, again found on www.hoatellicovillage.com or www.tellicovillagebroadcasting.org. Please be
informed when you cast your vote for the three POA Board positions. Voting opens at midnight on
November 3rd.

At the November 21st General Meeting, we’ll recognize the many volunteers for HOA. We’ll also ask
for a vote approving the 2020 HOA Board slate and suggested recommendations to our by-laws. Hope
to see you then.

Be Heard: The HOA Voice email continues as means to make it easier for you to find information about
what HOA is doing for you. If you’ve got any suggestions, please let us know by
emailing hoatv.org@gmail.com.

It’s that time of year and you can renew your HOA membership for 2020. If you renew online and by
credit card you save $5 per household. HOA membership is one of the best values in this Village! You
can renew on www.tellicolife.org.

Thank you for your membership in HOA and Happy Thanksgiving.
 

2020 Membership Renewal Begins on October 1st
Thanks to you, over 3,200 Villagers, who are HOA members this year. There are over 150 volunteers
that staff tables at HOA and other Village events, organize HOA activities/trips, attend POA advisory
committee meetings as well as advocate for Tellico Village with TDOT, Loudon and Monroe County
governmental agencies. It is now time to rejoin HOA for 2020.

Stating October 1st, you can join the HOA for only $15 per household if paid by check or $10 if paid by
credit card through TellicoLife (www.tellicolife.org). In TellicoLife, find the HOA logo under
the TellicoLifePartners section and click the Join/Renew link. Or mail your $15.00 check payable to
HOA, to: HOA, c/o Public Library at Tellico Village, 300 Irene Lane, Loudon, TN 37774.

Thank you again for your continued support of the HOA. Your membership has value and it matters!

POA Candidates Forum
October 24th, HOA hosted the POA Candidate’s Forum at the Community Church. Over 220 Villagers
attended, with an additional 50 live streaming it, to hear all four candidates running for three POA
Board positions.

   Forum Attendees                         Candidates

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161gmqJzFHbQxgu-2FZ0a1o-2FYJH_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BleYQhxOCZMPj26MKZ61Q5eC1QftSVpjrVrlcAHAgU7Tz1AR6h3c8PsAh0B6FjqoiGSv-2F6Kah6-2FQsdcUWx5JjAPwFy1VQRvYdt-2FWlewmqiYaav8DND8K8dhSxT1VSbysamFTFv8WqCjRsO9bjsKT-2B8KdDxi7LDrFz7r9BiTrcDZ6Q-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161imzJ4D-2FYLaW8zvYpAb5xuz_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2Bk2dqsBckZ7eaKNmOorwg0BguMDnDPS-2BMg02zy2ihR5s-2Bez2eGtqt0dOROAVvkwoNSvGjf7bGftZ1cQiOuM8h1BkHbfRgioT6SVzZuPBxXPvWrK6Le3MO0DeV5Kg35gnKmdmTZTGxXO2iLVpvIc-2FyIVzmzvXVjNyGk8mcunTp2UrQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161imzJ4D-2FYLaW8zvYpAb5xuz_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BmK9ziZmWKTGcbUuObQHyutZEUBJ7VQ1VBzjvw9pOAQKbbMeECebhE-2BCRwHxEiz0tAxRs-2F-2Bvy5NOXstyUhiOv7l9jSDvsRpAwApkX-2BNLvqM9hRwd2AKqTkMxGDAd4UAyZZ92JQyjW9JbkzYRFwpSklbnr3-2BQmSSDF4jeKULxRIqvQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161jqbR0bFxKj1tO4GGMS8mVk_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BnLwYTXr3wEbooXgXSjlITWWh6I1PA1xS7qJO0MSVAWAtZ7xf89PV7wTxitwTkAsEZjGc0JvfJAIJgkkZjvD9hSs5EzcLsc-2BgAlt2yVxBh-2FDi63RfdcjiDiyBhFh1-2FPffWgD200kljebnLZ8XCesc3LkbIFaGWCfp697llYrFddDQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161gEx6-2BlqTDtTi7TiY1pm6tQ_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BkrEO-2B9PV2QPYX4c6HMw-2FmdA8Whw1ueXdteaESnG-2F36Xw8hkvFyn9mt20b9Yp2LK7jfg-2BVLUvZ-2F2RD5TS2Uos7D7-2FIK2ecmLYveUJB4kkgh-2F1xrv7UHyhVCyUrtkvXE-2BgYYTJDCjx1jfYCPF2xRRZ5EE8JMsJ5zvMrop24EO6YbHw-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161gmqJzFHbQxgu-2FZ0a1o-2FYJH_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2Bkyt1eIKj-2Big1CZgY1FzIB-2B-2BJzd4tNGoA19yAx4hQyFVUFD2LM1smIz4n3BaPIBwG6cJH3bMX54qtMwrGKbFqEqI4O4AWiALXlcfzIDpS8TeXvmrDnYO5Q-2B1PGU-2B-2FSYijfDdqzJdlD6hsl4iAoAOi1ZDk0JiNHC6la9B1snitfaaw-3D-3D
http://www.tellicolife.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/Tellico+Village,+300+Irene+Lane,+Loudon,+TN+37774?entry=gmail&source=g


The candidates running are: (Left to Right)

Sue English-Kovar
Steve Schneider
Susan Kirk
Marty Inkrott

Click on their name to see their bio.

The Forum agenda was moderated by Ellen Fox, HOA President, and included:

An overview of the POA Board job and responsibilities by Bruce Johnson, POA President
Self-introduction by each candidate
Candidate’s responses to questions previously submitted to them by HOA members followed by
an audience Q&A portion

November 3: POA Election officially opens online and by paper ballot. One vote per household! Make
your voice heard! Vote!

Vote on By-laws revision at Nov 21st meeting
As HOA continues to evolve to best meet our member's needs, we've added two additional Board
positions.

A new Vice President of Advocacy will focus on identifying and promoting our member's
concerns. A position focused solely on advocacy will enable HOA to represent your interests
even more effectively as our Village continues to grow and mature.
The responsibilities required of the VP Social were split into two roles to make the time required
more manageable: with now both a VP Social Planning & a VP Event Planning.

These changes and more are in the recommended revisions to our by-laws. Although many of the
recommended changes are corrections to grammar or wording, the team has suggested several that
clarify or modify the policies that HOA will implement moving forward. The By-laws Revision Team, Gail
Link, Sue English-Kovar and Jim Kelly, have worked diligently for the last 6 months checking the HOA
By-laws for accuracy and recommending the necessary changes. The HOA Board has approved the
recommendations, and now it is your turn. Please review the recommendations by clicking here so so
that you are able to cast an educated vote at the HOA General Meeting on Thursday, November 21st.

Vote on 2020 HOA Board
HOA has recruited great volunteers for next year’s Board! You can find that slate by clicking here.

The HOA Board has approved this slate, and now it is your turn. Per our by-laws we’ll ask for approval
of this slate at our Nov 21st General meeting.

HSC and TDOT Meeting – October 24th

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161gxhKV1HcbWDrOy6kFli3Gd_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2Bk-2BRLW-2BWv0eqtxHXvw0ZcvW5NRcZ6qcvikE-2FsuGIQMYvOAEIniLAHT9UyJwXclRscidyswMrc5fwuYRkuKIPk5teYxbozUZG4lQQuZLg5fQY7eazE-2FiqFK2s2wS-2BrrKtAe3pr6SeRbJAxUN4V6b8xIB0apXK1kx0NozQnkyPUjfig-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161hQR0yvpDE4ewmPfpuaZelB_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BnNdnThykPdUWKDY7S7etfNx4E1avrwEKjh-2B3qjZ1K1MyDY-2B5Z9aGbc3g25E4KmUSn5GZr7tC-2FMkHfikBZFZEZ5mnNokFsum5JYq05jbw-2BATwN2ulZ31kD4fL2NuUbwlPJ1HFIEIqTLFiwAqJTsA0ixyRiJt-2F-2FSRIXcM1Tyqu1uGg-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161hJYRJraQVCgfo0vsN-2BIjgw_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BnOa0WVNSdQ973Zh6Ama1jrItIAD23oS4k4LTT-2B2-2B6g-2FQ2gf-2BpmUw4ieaCKurn2cQQlHWLLN4E9z5EU1VVB8yjG4G7oexQ9OS1T7yDTEnySzzhbAQ7-2B8pu5xGU-2BNgcBiPJTELMFhrMlgxFuca6IIMAUFM-2FzZWaKm-2Bx4fu-2BpLDXCeQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161g05ZjiZI-2F0tZ2hn8cn4l-2F0_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BmOduKkgkRpDh-2FLQC3sKcpmX9Cjqpm5QDKlj24uFAOp-2FfnZ2lxUm-2BDR5ecwOuM8KDHnMbdRP7dlZHSTctSo4K-2FoV35mh3yVgqrpW0UhlH0i4lkrNIUckShjuV4HhFdFcGYBSNxodUAN6YizCSQYK22gg49Gf2n1SV0Y2dkzzDLBKA-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161ipzYYUMPi3wP4LaXCfxL9p_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BkJwSUxLeXSiY4TBi67fgbZoI-2BNH-2FlTk6dkLT8qHz5mHIE5AYQQLjQDSsXBs6meKNKkRQD3L7gOAiCjtXpOPVUlFe0Ko44OjqF8piVHrdilQA-2FVGVtuhWi3DtjPFNK6fNjOsD7ZSjAKPCplahxwsB9UtaKnzxH4fce9Ja0o1KE-2FQQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=81WurPCCSKmz-2FBT8j2WdSGtUOuWzq3pdKGG0EeIFoeq33Ns57KYzDHDP0p8-2F9iQ8n5EUjGBKUBa5axNSlR3p-2FjlQ6IlHVXxpHLPccst161hECO5Ure7bnQ6bsdRo4-2BOx_9RTW0fDI0DZ9vvAnZcCsOr431tjfUUHg0K3l6Ee5bBOsVgLzU4L-2BwYfntu-2Fx6pw5kSen0GlE520dqX5QbLh1xasKDSb5Sr3X2ivSWi-2Fwe83Vxn1c62pioF8AyZOMrdRg2LmdFt3jNITdr2dzgIukYLWa-2Fp9jnTWVvYkcJFJlH-2BmZPWdbGV7ywKThdst2-2B0BoMrKEs5JHoyY5gquUFtHtbIn0YXCdVRp5PjRpC8dO3z9SX4i25oPxd-2FHkp-2FDVL-2FqGeGVYMO5Qnz5AJbmtVKb2RGkTz1ws2eblFmff9Xl2OMHvY7-2FIkoP9x1-2BS2ykKyubrkvzU-2BsyzWjEUL-2B03DXe4vQ-3D-3D


The Tellico Village HOA/POA Highway Safety Committee (HSC) maintains a close and positive working
relationship with TDOT Operations, Region One.  This relationship has been important and beneficial
during the planning stages of the Hwy 444 resurfacing and improvement projects that are ongoing
today.  The HSC meets with TDOT Operations leadership a minimum of three times a year to address
all highway and safety related issues that have an impact on Tellico Village communities.

October 24th, the HSC hosted TDOT at the POA Offices.  The meeting was facilitated by Ed Wilson,
HSC Chair.  Attendees included:   HSC members, Dennis Beard, Deb Marshall, Bill Taylor, and Clayton
Taylor, also Bruce Johnson, representing the POA, Ellen Fox and Annette Schmidt representing the
HOA, Amanda Snowden, Operations Manager of TDOT Region One, Todd Sexton, District 19
Maintenance Supervisor, Bryan Bartnik, and Bob Lovingood, Mayor of Vonore.  Holding such meetings
allows both parties to collaboratively establish priorities that address new highway improvements and
maintenance services, while fostering continued progress throughout the year.  Recent benefits resulting
from this cooperative arrangement have been the new acceleration / merge lane coming off Rt 321
South onto Highway 444 South; extra traffic signage where needed; dead tree removal along the TDOT
right of way (ROW) and planning for other traffic improvement and safety projects. The Committee fully
intends in 2020 to maintain and further the cooperative collaborative arrangement for the benefit and
safety of our Village communities.

TDOT Tree Cutting

Maple Hill Road and Tellico Parkway

The HOA Highway Safety Committee identified trees at the northwest corner of Maple Hill Road and
Tellico Parkway that blocked a clear view of oncoming southbound traffic. In response to HSC’s request,
TDOT evaluated this intersection and agree to remove trees that were a safety issue for drivers. On
Monday, October 28, TDOT crews removed several trees. Now drivers entering that intersection have a
much clearer, and safer, view of traffic traveling southbound on Tellico Parkway. Thanks to TDOT for
prompt response to the HOA Highway Safety Committee.

"Give It Your Best Shot" Winners



Contest winners were announced at the HOA Social, Tuesday, October 8th. Contest judges, Dennis
Sabo and Len Carter had a hard task evaluating over 180 excellent pictures that were submitted.
Winners are:

Winner Prize
Norma Aiello Best in Show
Jim Miller Runner Up Best in Show and Winter Directory Cover
Dennis Dougherty Blue Ribbon – Lifestyle
Steve Olsen Red Ribbon – Lifestyle and Honorable Mention
Jack Musser Blue Ribbon – Nature
Dave Hardin Red Ribbon – Nature
Jake Moore Two Honorable Mentions and Summer Directory Cover
Julie Langlas Honorable Mention and People’s Choice Award
Jim Miller Honorable Mention
Gary Stowell Honorable Mention
Dorothy Tarr Two Honorable Mention
Claire Manzor Two Honorable Mention
Brenda Cover Two Honorable Mention
Elaine McCarthy Honorable Mention
Jim Watson Honorable Mention
Chris Ormerod Honorable Mention
Henry Tarr Honorable Mention
Richard Shusha Honorable Mention
Cathey DeBoer Honorable Mention
Bill Tuberville Honorable Mention

HOA Neighborhood Watch - New Home Page
Effective October-26-2019, Neighborhood Watch is moving our current and past archives of newsletters
and community information to a shared dropbox folder. You can find that information in TellicoLife at our
New Neighborhood Watch Home Page. Click here to go to our New Home Page on TellicoLife.

When our migration is complete, the links to Newsletters and information on this website (HOATV.org)
will take you to our dropbox folder. We hope you take advantage of this expanded access to our library
of community safety information.

Fall Fest Fun on October 25th
Fun, food and friends! Good turnout despite the rain:
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Volunteer Spotlight

Annette Schmidt

Vice President of Communications and Marketing

Annette and her husband Keith moved to Tellico Village in 2002 from Bridgewater,
NJ, while both were still working. Since retiring in 2015 they have become more
involved in the community. In addition to her position on the HOA Board, Annette is
currently the Chair of the POA Communications Advisory Committee and a member
of the newly formed Governmental Affairs Committee.

Annette’s favorite hobbies include cooking, reading, boating, traveling, and spending time with family.

For general questions or comments email us at hoatv.org@gmail.com 
Visit our web site www.hoatv.org
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